
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

19th December 2019 
 
Dear Parent or Guardian, 
 
On January 17th 2020 Bedale High School will receive a visit from the Army Outreach Team. 
This will involve a careers assembly which will be given to Years 9 and 10 followed by a series 
of outdoor sessions full of challenging tasks that develop mental and physical attributes. This 
will give students a taste of Army teamwork and problem solving skills.  
 
This experience would particularly suit students who wish to explore the possibilities of a 
career in the armed forces. However it will also help embed more generic qualities such as 
working successfully together, the importance of hard work, physical exercise and following 
instructions. We hope it will be also worthwhile in building self-esteem and focussing young 
minds on what it takes to succeed.  
 
Your child has shown an interest in attending these free sessions so I would be most grateful 
if you could complete the slip at the bottom as soon as possible and return it to Mr 
Chapman. Places will be allocated on a first come, first served basis. 
 
Many thanks 
 

Mr Chapman 
 
………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 
 

Army Outreach Team-Friday 17th January 2020 
 

 
Name of Student ………………………………………..… Tutor Group ………….................... 
 
• I give permission for my child to attend the Army Outreach Team 
 
Signed (Parent / Carer): ………………..…………………………  Date: ……/………/………. 
 
 
Please return completed form to Mr Chapman by Tuesday 7th January 2020 

 



 
 
 
 
 

 
 


